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Comments: Provide for Greater Recreation in the Colville National Forest

 

Wally Croshaw

3017 N 10th St

Tacoma, WA 98406

 

July 4, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

I would like to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan. 

 

I support many of the Forest's Preferred Alternative (Alternative P)  However, it does not match the increased

demand for non-motorized hiking opportunities for hikers like me and my family that live in Spokane.  Please:

 

1) Add more wilderness areas to the plan.  The areas that should be considered for wilderness protection include

Bald Snow, Abercrombie Hooknose and Quartzrite Inventoried Roadless Areas as well as Thirteenmile &amp;

Cougar Mountain, Grassy Top, and Hall Mountain.

 

2) Add more hiking trails to the plan to bring the total to at least 50%

 

3) Ensure access by passenger vehicle to trailheads

 

Thank you for your consideration!

 

 

Regards,

Wally Croshaw


